
 

TO:  Chairman Edds and the Rowan County Board of Commissioners 
FROM:  Pamela Ealey, Planning Technician 
RE: Road Names  
DATE: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 
 
ROAD NAME CHANGE— A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN SET 
 
The following road name change has been submitted to the Rowan County Planning 
Department and is presented for approval by the Board of Commissioners.  As required 
by NCGS 153A-239.1, this public hearing will be held on November 21, 2022, to consider 
and receive comment for the following road name request: 
 
All names have been validated and approved by Rowan County GIS and 
Emergency Services (911). 
 

Currently Known As:  N/A 
Proposed Name:  Stamey Way 
Location:  driveway off of Orbison Rd which is located off Corriher Grange Rd SR 
1552 in the 2100 block 
Property Owners:  Robert Jr. and Kathy Stamey, Joseph and Amanda Little, 
Robert Stamey III 
Reason for Change:  2 structures already use drive, application received for a 3rd 
structure, road must be named per ordinance. 


